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NEXTIVITY
3 September, 2014

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Request for expedited review for FCC ID YETP24512NU and YETP24512CU

We hereby respectfully request that Expedited Review of the DFS capabilities of the Cel-Fi P34-2/4/5/12
Provider Specific Consumer Signal Booster.

This DFS operation of this signal booster has already been reviewed for DFS conformance under FCC ID’s
YETD24NU and YETD24CU. The Cel-Fi P34-2/4/5/12 uses the identical RF and processing chains for DFS
operation as the already approved Cel-Fi D32-2/4 product that was reviewed and tested by OET.

Sincerely,

Michiel Lotter
CTO & V.P. Engineering, Nextivity
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